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Legislative Report 
Date:  12/09/24 

To:  Governor Tim Walz, State of Minnesota 
Michelle Yurich, Executive Director, Legislative Coordinating Commission 
Ryan Inman, Revisor of Statutes 
Representative Zack Stephenson, Chair, Commerce Finance and Policy Committee   
Senator Matt Klein, Chair, Commerce and Consumer Protection Committee 

 
CC: Members of the House Commerce Finance and Policy Committee and Senate Commerce and Consumer 

Protection Committee 
 
From: Eric Taubel, General Counsel, Office of Cannabis Management

Subject: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules, as 
Required by Minnesota Statutes, Section 14.05, Subdivision 5. 

Dear Governor Walz, Director Yurich, Revisor Inman, Representative Stephenson, Senator Klein, and Committee 
Members,  

Each year, agencies must submit to the governor, the Legislative Coordinating Commission, the policy and 
funding committees and divisions with jurisdiction over the agency, and the Revisor of Statutes, a list of any 
rules or portions of rules that are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or federal statutes or 
rules, as required by Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5.  

In 2024, the Office of Cannabis Management (OCM) has identified no Minnesota Rules as being obsolete, 
unnecessary, or duplicative.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact me as provided below. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Taubel 
General Counsel, Office of Cannabis Management 
eric.taubel@state.mn.us 
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